For a noble cause: Representatives from the Malaysian Institute of
Architects, MRCS and Philippine Embassy at the launch of the month-long
campaign.

Architects do their hit for
Typhoon Haiyan victims

THE Malaysian Institute of
Architects (PAM) and The
Malaysian Red Crescent Society
(MRCS) have launched a campaign
called “Architects Malaysia for
Haiyan Philippines” to help the
victims of Typhoon Haiyan which
destroyed parts of the Philippines
earlier this month.

Every ringgit raised from this
month-long campaign will be
remitted to the MRCS, which will

subsequently channel the funds
to the Philippines' Red Cross with-
out any administration charges.

The campaign ends on Dec 17.

Donations througbh cheques
must be made payable to
Pertubuhan Akitek Malaysia and
100% of the proceeds will go to
victims of Typhoon Haiyan in
Philippines.

Donation forms can be down-
loaded from www.pam,org,my



